
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Canyon Economic Development Corporation (CEDC) will conduct a public hearing to 

consider participation in a joint sponsorship with the Canyon Chamber of Commerce for the 

2025 July 4th Fireworks Celebration in Canyon, Texas. The proposed sponsorship would 

provide funding not to exceed $13,000 in support of the community fireworks display. 

The Canyon EDC Board will consider whether this investment would promote community 

engagement, enhance tourism, and contribute to the overall economic development of the City of 

Canyon. 

The public hearing will take place at 11:30 a.m. on Monday, April 14th in the Canyon 

Economic Development Corporation office located, 1605 4th Ave, Canyon, Texas. 

All interested persons may appear and participate in the public hearing by commenting on the 

proposed sponsorship between the Canyon Economic Development Corporation and the Canyon 

Chamber of Commerce for the 2025 July 4th Fireworks Celebration. If further information is 

needed, please contact the office of the Canyon Economic Development Corporation, 1605 4th 

Ave., Canyon, Texas 79015; telephone (806) 656-6835. 

Dated: April 7, 2025 

 

s/ _Stephanie Tucker___ 

Stephanie Tucker 

Executive Director, Canyon Economic 

Development Corporation 

 

 


